
Greetings Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

We continue to be attentive and flexible to the directives and counsel of county, state 

and federal government officials and the recommendations of the Centers for Disease 

Control. As a result, at least through April 13, we will not hold in-person gatherings, we 

are limiting in-person contact to fewer than 10 persons, and we are experimenting with 

new ways to hold meetings with video conferencing and conference calls.  

 

Each week we are assessing whether or not to extend further that timeline, as new 

information becomes available. I extend a special thank you to all the volunteers who 

are making it possible for us to worship God together in this new way: worship leaders 

and technical folks.   

 

Grace to you and peace through Christ,  

Pastor Joy 

 

PRAYERS - If you have prayer concerns you would like to share, please call the church 

office or email media@ chelseaumc.org.  
 


